
 

MARCH NEWSLETTER 2022 

TIME CHANGE IS  

MARCH 13 

Remember to turn your 

clocks ahead one hour 

YEARBOOKS 

Yearbooks are on sale now on the 

Lifetouch website,  

Order Yearbooks | Lifetouch Year-

books .   

Get your copy of the  

2021-2022 yearbook, full of fun 

memories for only $20.   

Use code 14527822.  

Deadline to order is April 25, 2022.    

 

GRADE 8 GRAD PHOTOS 

Grad Photos will take place for both our  

Virtual and In-Class students on  

Wednesday April 13, 2022.  

 

Please check our website for more  

information about what to except on that 

day and how to prepare. 

IMPORTANT DATES: 

Friday, March 4th— PA Day,  

NO SCHOOL 

Hello & Good-Bye 

This month we welcomed our new principal,  

Mrs. Pasian to our school.  

We also say good-bye to Mrs. Cuddy our 7A teacher. 

Mr. Smith will be joining our school on March 8th.  

https://ybpay.lifetouch.ca/Order/SelectJob
https://ybpay.lifetouch.ca/Order/SelectJob


BEING GOOD NEIGHBOURS: 

 

We all know how important it is to have good neighbours near our homes, but it is 

equally important for a school. Just a few reminders to keep our  

relationship with our school neighbours strong: 

• No parking on Bendamere Avenue. Please be mindful of our parking  

signage.  Parking By-Law officers have been by and are ticketing vehicles parked 

illegally. 

• There is parking on the south side of W26th and W27th street. You can walk your 

child up to the school after parking.  

• Please carefully observe no parking, no stopping, and school bus loading zone 

signs on the streets around the school. 

• If you bring your dog with you when you drop-off/pick-up your children, please be 

sure to “stoop and scoop”. 

• Please treat the streets around Chedoke as a no idling zone to help keep the air 

fresh. Please keep in mind that children are at the same height as your exhausted 

and they are all breathing that smoke in as they walk past your car. 

SPRING BREAK 

 

Mon., Mar 14 to  Fri., Mar 18 



 

 

COLD WEATHER  

All of the students should be wearing hats, gloves and even snow pants when the 

weather is cold and / or wet. An extra pair of socks and pants are sometimes handy to 

have at school when weather is damp or snowy.   We are requesting that the children 

wear their running shoes at school, not slippers. Sometimes floors may be wet and slip-

pery causing safety issues. If we practice emergency evacuations, the students need to 

have proper footwear on. As well, labelling of clothing, boots and runners would elimi-

nate confusion. There is a lost and found box at school that is overflowing with items 

that were lost and cannot be returned to the proper owner because they were not la-

belled. Remember to dress for the weather and label outerwear.  

 

We watch the weather reports on our computers and use –15 °C as our gauge when  

deciding if indoor recesses will occur. 

 

Hearing of school closures due to weather give us all reasons to plan ahead. Be sure to 

have alternate care arrangement for your children just in case. As we have sent out  

previous letters, pay close attention to all local television and radio stations for school 

closures.  


